
 

 

 
 

 

 

January 11, 2011 

 

Mr. Small Claims Court 

 

Attention:  Jordan Farkas 

 

 

Thank you so much for your help and guidance with our recent dispute.  Through the 

entire process you consistently and promptly communicated with us.  We appreciated 

your professionalism and honesty.  It’s amazing that through, various emails, telephone 

calls and a letter from your office you were able to accomplish a successful outcome.  

This was more than what we had hoped for.   

 

Should the need arise, we will not hesitate to use your services again and are grateful to 

have someone such as yourself on our side. 

 

Mr. Small Claims Court is a professional legal service we would strongly recommend to 

anyone who needs affordable legal advice. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Trevor and Rachel White 


